
 
 
 

January 5th, 2005 
“Rejoice in the Lord always. I will say it again: 
Rejoice! Let your gentleness be evident to all. 

The Lord is near.” 
 Philippians 4: 4 – 5 

Upcoming Events: 
January 17th Martin Luther King Jr. Day - NO SCHOOL 
January 26th End of Second Quarter 
January 28th Staff Workday – NO SCHOOL 
 

*Please check out the CCS web site at www.dgchurch.org/CCS.* 
 

Friday hot lunch will be Pizza Hut; Tuesday 
hot lunch will be chilidogs. 

 

PTO Hot lunch this Monday, January 
10th! 

Please fill out and return the form in the Wednesday 
envelope. Thanks! 
 

Progress Reports are being sent home in today’s Wednesday 
note. If you have any questions or concerns about your child’s progress 
report, please feel free to address this with your child’s teacher.   

 

After-School Care 
December payments for after-school care are due by Friday, January 14/05 (a few extra
days are allowed as invoices did not get sent out on Jan. 1st). Thank you! Mrs. DuPey 
 

‘Books Are Fun’ – here again! 
Please check out the books, card sets and gift ideas available for purchase in the office – 
there are some really cute items! Orders must be in to the CCS office by 8:30 a.m. on Wedn

esday, January 12th, 2005. 


